
Newsletter April 2020
Dear Patients

We hope you are continuing to stay safe and well.

Please remember if you have any dental emergency’s/queries we are still here for you. 
Although we cannot see you, we can send prescriptions, do telephone consultations and 
send dental sundries through the post to you.

If you do need to speak to us please email: nicola@hampsteadhealthcare.com or text 
your details to Dr Greenwall 0794119219.

We hope we will soon be able to return to some sort of normality but our dental practice 
will have to run in a very different way. We will be sending out a separate email in the 
next week on how the practice will be run. We are having many zoom meetings to 
discuss this and how to provide our patients with the best possible care in a safe and 
caring environment

In the meantime, we wanted to share with you a couple of photos of how we may be 
looking in the future. These photos are of Linda and the team in full PPE to keep you and 
themselves safe.

      

In the meantime, please stay safe and well and please let us know if you have any 
queries or dental emergencies.

Best wishes to you all.

Linda Greenwall & Team 
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